
                                   May 17, 2018 Mulino CPO Meeting 

1. Called to order at 7:15pm. Tapp, Raub, Roses, Cole and Knight present. 
2. Land use application from Beth Wetherspoon was given to us even though it isn’t in our CPO 

boundaries. We decided to let the Beavercreek CPO/Hamlet deal with it. 
3. Brian Fechner, 25235 S. Zeller Drive, Canby, OR is in our boundaries. He has applied for a permit 

to build and refurbish motorcycles at this sight. Right now, the County says the application is 
incomplete. We will probably see more information in the future. 

4. The request to sell cars on Hwy. 213 hasn’t answered our concerns yet. There is currently a car 
for sale in the driveway at the location. 

5. Meeting adjourned at 7:23pm 


